

July 7, 2025

Memo: Emergency Repair Program 2025 and onwards

Re: Status of program applications

To: All program applicants & community members

From: Nunatsiavut Housing Commission

Please accept this memo as formal notice of the status of all of our Emergency, Affordable Home Warmth and Critical Repair Programs.

At this time the intake for applications to all of the above listed programs is now closed.

Updates in the new year will be sent to inform residents of any status changes of our programs and when the application process will re-open.

We thank you in advance for your interest, time, support and patience as The Nunatsiavut Housing Commission continues to navigate improving our services and timelines.

Regards,

Brittany Elliott

Director of Housing

The Nunatsiavut Housing Commission